

## WOODHALL SCHOOL



PASSION ● RESILIENCE ● RESPONSIBILITY ● ASPIRATION ● INCLUSIVITY ● FAMILY

Telephone: 0208 428 3447 www.woodhall.herts.sch.uk Email: admin@woodhall.herts.sch.uk

Woodhall Lane, South Oxhey, Watford, Hertfordshire, WD19-6QX.

Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very pleased (post-pandemic!) to offer you a range of workshops for parents/carers that we hope you will find useful, both for your own knowledge and in terms of supporting your children's learning at home.

On **THURSDAY 15**<sup>th</sup> **SEPTEMBER**, you are invited to attend a curriculum workshop. This will provide you with an understanding of how we plan and write the curriculum in all of the different subjects at Woodhall. This workshop is for parents/carers of children from Year 1 - Year 6.

The session will start at **2pm** and run until approximately **3pm**. Please note that we will be discussing the curriculum in general and it may not be possible to spend time talking about individual year groups/children. As always, please email either the class teacher or myself if you have questions following the session.

If you would like to attend, please complete and return the form below. This will give me an idea of numbers in order to produce materials for you. After the workshop, I will send a summary letter to all parents/carers for those who cannot attend.

Thank you,

Miss Lake

I/we will be attending the curriculum workshop on Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> September.

Name/s:	
Name of child:	Year group:
Signed:	